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Re ANNE OCKLESTON, Deceased.
Pursuant to the Trustee Act, 1925.

NOTICE is hereby given that all creditors and
others having any claims upon or against

the estate or Anne Ockleston, late of 4, Marine-
terrace, Vv'aterloo, Liverpool, in the county of
Lancaster, Widow, who died, on the 30th day of
March, l&iU, and. whose will was proved in the
i'rincipal Probate Registry on the 28th day of

Ashton-uhdor-Lyne, in the said county or
Lancaster, fcjolicitor, and Donald William Bromley,
of Lyndiiarst, Smallshaw, Ashton-under-Lyno
aforesaid, Solicitor, the executors therein named,
are hereby required to send particulars of their
claims to tiie undersigned, the Solicitors of the
said executors, on or before the 15th day of
September, iy30, after which date the said
executors will proceed to distribute the assets of
the deceased among the persons entitled thereto,
having regard only to the claims of which they
shall then nave had. notice; and will not be liable
for the assets of the deceased, or any part thereof,
so distributed, to any person or persons of whose
claims or demands they shall not then have had
notice.—Dated this seventh day of July, 1930-

BROMLEY HYDE and ROBINSON, 121,
Stanuord-street, Ashton-under-Lyne, Solini-

(112) tors lov the said Executors.

ANN COX, Deceased.
Pursuant to the Trustee Act, 1925.

NOTICE is hereby given that all creditors and
other persons having any debts, claims or

demands against the estate of Ann Cpx, of
Roodloft, JJudsbury-avenue, Ferndown, in the
county of Dorset, formerly of Roodloft, 3,
Belmont-avenue, Palmers Green, in the county of
Middlesex, Widow of Charles Every Cox, one of
H.M. Coroners for Devon, deceased (who died on
the 2Cth' April, 1930, and whose will, with a
codicil thereto, was proved in the Principal
Probate Registry on the 13th June, 1930, by the
Public Trustee, one of the executors named in
the said will), are hereby required to send in the
particulars ot their debts, claims or demands to
me, the undersigned, the Solicitor for the said
executor, on or before the 18th September, 1930,
after which date the said executor will proceed to
distribute the assets of the said deceased amongst
the persons entitled thereto, having regard only
to the claims and demands of which he shall then
have had notice j and he will not be liable for the
assets of tiie said deceased, or any part thereof,
so distributed, to any person or persons of whose
debts, claims or demands he cshaU not then have
had notice.—Dated this, llth'July, 1930.

EDWARD H. BONE, 27. Old Christchurch-
road, Bournemouth, Solicitor for the said

(111) Executor.

Re ANNIE CRAVEN, Deceased.
Pursuant to Section 27 of the Trustee Act, 1925.

NOTICE is hereby given that all creditors and
other persons having any claims or demands

against the estate of Annie Craven, late of 13,
Cemetery-road, in the city of Bradford (Spinster),
deceased (who died on the twenty-third day or
May, 1930, and whose will was proved in the
Principal Registry of the Probate Division of His
Majesty's High Court of Justice on the twenty-
eighth day of June, 1930. by Herbert Craven,
the executor therein named), are hereby required
to send written particulars thereof to us, the
undersigned, the Solicitors for the said executor,
on or before the thirteenth day of September,
1930, after which date the said executor will pro-
ceed to distribute the assets of the said deceased
amongst the persons entitled thereto, having
regard only to the claims and demands of which
he shall then have had notice—Dated this tenth
day of July, 1930.

MORGAN, WRIGHT and WOOD, 10, Picca-
dilly, Bradford, Solicitors for the said

(048) Executor.

Re ANN CARTER, Deceased.
Pursuant to the Trustee Act, 1925.

NOTICE is hereby given that all creditors and
other persons having any claims or demands

against the estate of Ann Carter (Wife of
Frederick Carter), late of 18, Maughan-street, in
the city and county of Newcastle-upon-Tyne, who
died on the third day of April, 1930, and whose
will was proved in the Probate Division of the
High Court of Justice at the Newcastle-upon-Tyne
Registry on the sixth day of May, 1930, by
Susanna Derrick, of 16̂  Maughan-street, New-
castle-upon-Tyne aforesaid (Wife of Edward
Derrick), the executor named in the said will, are
hereby required to send the particulars, in writ-
ing, of their claims and demands to the under-
signed, the Solicitors for the said executor, on or
before the eleventh day of September, 1930, after
which date the said executor will proceed to dis-
tribute the assets of the said deceased amongst
the parties entitled thereto, having rega/d ouly tr
the claims and demands of which she shall then
have had notice; and will not be liable for the
assets of the said deceased, or any part thereof,
so distributed, to any person or persons of whose
claims or demands she shall not then have had
notice.—Dated this eighth day of July, 1930.

H. E. RICHARDSON and ELDER, 20,
Saville-row Newcascle-upon-Tyne, Solicitors

(137) to the said Executor.

CHARLES EALES, Deceased.
Pursuant to the Trustee Act, 1925.

NOTICE is hereby given that all creditors and
other persons having any claims or demands

against the estate of Charles Eales, late of 384,
Lower Addiscombe-road, Croydon, deceased, who
died on the 29th day of September, 1929, and
whose will was proved in the Principal Registry
of the Probate Division of His Majesty's High
Court of Justice on the 3rd day oT December,
1929, by Rupert Manning, one of the executors
therein named (the other executor having re-
nounced probate), are hereby required to send
the particulars, in writing, of their claims and
demands to us, the undersigned, as Solicitors for
the said executors, on or before the 15th day of
September, 1930, after which date the said execu-
tor will proceed to distribute the assets of the said
deceased amongst the persons entitled thereto,
having regard only to the debts, claims and de-
mands of which he shall then have had notice;
and he will not be liable for the assets of the
said deceased, or any part thereof, so distributed,
to any person or persons of whose claims or de-
mands he shall not then have had notice.—Dated
this 8th day of July, 1930.

KENNETH E. BARTLETT. ELLIOTT and
CO., 83. Cannon-street, E.G. 4, Solicitors for

(133) the said Executor.

Re JOHN MANN, Deceased.
Pursuant to the Trustee Act, 1925.

ALL persons having any claims against the
estate of John Mann, late of West Wood-

burn Farm, Hutton Henry, in the county of
Durham, Farmer (who died on the 28th day of
April, 1930; and whose will was proved in the
Durham District Probate Registry on the 16th
day of June, 1930, by Robert John Wood and
Giaorge Bailes, the executors named in the said
•will), are hereby required to send particulars
thereof to the undersigned, the Solicitors for the
said executors, on or before the 15th day of
September, 1930, after which date the executors
will proceed to distribute the assets of the said
deceased amongst the persons entitled thereto,
having regard only to the claims and demands or
which they shall then have had notice; and will
not be liable for the assets of the said deceased,
or any part thereof, so distributed, to any persons
of whose claims or demands they shall not then
have had notice.—Dated this eighth day of July,
1930.

HAYWARD, HAYWARD and BERRY, 19,
Scarborough-street, West Hartlepool, Solici-

(136) tors for the said Executors.


